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23 May 2022 
 
 

Dear Graduan, 
 

CONVOCATION CEREMONY FOR GRADUATES OF 2019, 2020 AND 2021 
 

Congratulations! 
 

You have finally made it and to celebrate this pinnacle mark, the years of your hard work at Vision College will be 
commemorated during your graduation ceremony which will be held on 24 June 2022. 

 
Henceforth, The Board of Governors, administration, faculty and staff members of Vision College would like to 
extend a warm invitation to your family and friends to join you on this day of celebration. The event will be held as 
follows: 

 

Date : 24 June 2022 (Friday) 

Time : 7.00 am (Registration) 
The ceremony will start at 8.00 am – 12pm. 

Venue : Sime Darby Convention Centre 

  Jalan Bukit Kiara 1, Bukit Kiara, 60000 Kuala Lumpur 

Attire : Formal attire / Traditional wear (please refer to page 2) 
 

The ticket pricing details are as follows: 
 

Type of 
Package 

Amount Total Guest 

A RM 350 Graduate  

B RM 450 Graduate + 2 guests 

Additional RM 100 Per guest (First come, first serve basis). 

 

* The price shown is inclusive of robe rental and photography session. 
* Bring along RM 200 (cash) as deposit for the robe rental. 

 
IMPORTANT: Please take note that nobody can enter the convocation hall without a ticket. 

 
In order to confirm your attendance, kindly make the required payment by 7 June 2022 and WhatsApp the proof of 
payment to the Finance Department at 016-202 2800. You will also need to fill in Pre-Registration Form in       Google 
drive after payment has been done (https://forms.gle/ypzYVNgEiKTCFmaV7 ).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please refer to next page  
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The following is our bank details and contact info: 
 

Payable to: Vision Diagnostic Sdn. Bhd. 
Bank Name: CIMB Bank (Kelana Jaya Branch) 

Account No: 8007318817 
Email: convocation@vision.edu.my 

Whatsapp:  
016-202 2800/ 
012-516 5300/ 
017-696 1244 

 
Landline: 03-7803 8300 ext. 168  

(Enquire for Ms. Natheyah or Ms. Latifah) 
 
 

We look forward to see you. Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Organizing Committee 
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